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From: Melissa Brown [scottm@centraldarling.nsw.gov.au] 
Sent: Wednesday. 2 September 2009 4:00 PM 
To: NSW Redistribution 
Subject: Proposed Redistribution of Federal Electoral Boundaries 

Importance: High 

To the Australian Electoral Officer
 

At its August meeting of Council, the Central Darling Shire Council requested that the Federal
 
Government consider appointing a Parliamentary Secretary to the seat of Parkes due to its large
 
increase in size.
 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact either me.
 

Kind Regards,
 

Mel Brown 
Executive Ma nag er 
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